COPrYy.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

21st December, 1938.

Dear Sirs,

I have to inform you I am advised by the Owners

of the s.s."PEARLSTO¥E" that this vessel is completing discharge
of cargo at Hull at the end of this month, when the Annual Load
Line Survey may be held, and I shall therefore be glad 1f you

will give the case your attention in due course.

A copy of the Lpt.Cll is now on board the ship.
I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours fsithfully,

Assistant Secretary.

: The Surveyors,

HULL.
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